
From: Suzanne Walters <creativeteatowels@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, April 23, 2020 1:33 PM 
To: Inquiries <Inquiries@rdn.bc.ca> 
Subject: Exempt Gabriola Island Park 707 
 
Dear Ms. Thorpe, 
 
I'm writing because I am concerned that camping is permitted in Park 707 on Gabriola Island. It is a 
tremendous task and can't possibly fall and on our fire department to prevent campers from building 
fires in this large park. We've had extremely dry weather with the exception of yesterday's rain fall and 
we have a fire band presently. Do the right thing please and exempt Park 707 from by law 1801. 
 
Sincerely, 
Suzanne Walters 
Gabriola Island resident 
--  
Owner & Creative Director 
Office:  1-250-325-2141 
Mobile:  
www.creativeteatowels.com 
creativeteatowels@gmail.com 
Love to see what you create. Please tag us!  
Instagram @creativeteatowels, Facebook: @creativeteatowels, Twitter: @JustTeaTowels 
 

mailto:creativeteatowels@gmail.com
mailto:Inquiries@rdn.bc.ca
mailto:creativeteatowels@gmail.com

	From: Suzanne Walters <creativeteatowels@gmail.com>  Sent: Thursday, April 23, 2020 1:33 PM To: Inquiries <Inquiries@rdn.bc.ca> Subject: Exempt Gabriola Island Park 707



